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Over the last three days there have been allegations, speeches delivered, decisions made, public press
conferences, pro & anti comments, and phone calls made, and each hour seemed to bring new information. |
want you to know that we have, and will always, hold the same position. The 2" Amendment applies to all of
the people, all of the time. We have been working behind the scenes to preserve your rights to be able to
purchase kits to create your own firearms, without government interference.

Background:
On 3-15-2021 it was announced that some of the gun shows in Pennsylvania would no longer permit the sale

of non firearm receivers (more commonly referred to as 80% receivers). We took exception to this, but respect
the rights of private business owners to have the ability to make their own decisions about their own business.
If this wasn’t disheartening enough, an organization claiming to support the 2™ Amendment made false
allegations about JSD Supply, it's customers and its owner. We will not sit idly by and allow this to happen
without a fight.

John Crump has spearheaded the investigation into the details of this situation, and has worked tirelessly to
maintain and disperse factual information. He has shed light on several different key components to this attack
on your rights. John has allowed all sides to make statements, and we applaud his decision to release
unedited, raw calls and interviews for you to form an opinion for yourself.

Gun Owners of America have come to your aid in an amazingly timely effort. They published their opinions and
statements within what seemed like minutes of getting a clear understanding of what was at stake. They are a
true, unwavering 2" Amendment organization that deserve your respect and support. We are thrilled to be able
to work with them and their team.

Val Finnell is the Pennsylvania director with the GOA and has shown his full support by getting the word out to
fellow Pennsylvanians on the potential infringements of your rights. He is an amazing resource for our state
and for the nation.

We want to thank Hank Strange for his ability and willingness to have us on his show. When Hank found out
what was happening, we were on his show and in front of his 100k+ subscribers in less than 5 hours. Hank is a
patriot and understands the value of your rights.

Firearms Policy Coalition, Guns & Gadgets and Rob Pincus also helped in shedding light on this issue.

Lastly, we want to thank Eagle Arms Productions for keeping open communication with us, JSD Supply. We
understand that it isn’t always easy to make the right decision, and we are grateful for the outcome that we both
agreed to today. We are moving forward with shows with them and look forward to seeing all of you there.
Thank you,

Jordan Vinroe

JSD Supply
Owner
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